
Dear parents,  

  

We are just sending a brief update firstly to say what a pleasure it has been to teach your 

children this term and also to thank parents for the kind and generous gifts and cards. 

Thank you so much!  

  

This week has been another great week in Class 3 with the Nativity today being a real 

highlight - I'm sure party day tomorrow will be another one! We were so proud of the 

children with their song today... it was a very difficult melody to learn, particularly having 

to sing the US melody for Away in a Manger at the end! Well done Class 3! Last week's 

visit to Harewood House for their Christmas tour was another great experience for the 

children too - the augmented reality / projections are incredible!!  

  

Homework update 

  

Please keep reading with your children - it is the most powerful thing you can do to 

support their learning. There is no official homework, however, as it's been a very long 

term and the children have only had one week's break since the summer holidays! It's a 

time for being with family and for rest and recuperation.  

  

PE days update  

  

Next term there will be no swimming and our PE days will be on Tuesday and Thursday 

so they should come in PE kit on these days.  

  

I would like to offer everyone best wishes for a lovely Christmas / family time and also to 

wish you all a very Happy New Year.  

  

Kind regards,  

  

Mr Sturgess and Mrs Miller  

 


